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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PACHECO WATER DISTRICT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the position held by George Delgado, the director of 

the Pacheco Water District, became vacant on May 16, 2024. Due to that vacancy on the Board 

of Directors, the Board of Directors of Pacheco Water District is hereby soliciting applications 

from persons interested in being appointed to replace Mr. Delgado in filling that position.  In 

accordance with Section 34700 of the California Water Code, to be qualified, that person must be 

(i) a holder of title to land within the Pacheco Water District, (ii) the legal representative of a 

holder of title to land within the Pacheco Water District as defined in Section 34030 of the 

California Water Code, or (iii) a representative designated by a holder of title to land within the 

Pacheco Water District, if the holder has filed with the Pacheco Water District written evidence 

of that designation. A map of the boundaries of the Pacheco Water District is available at 643 “J” 

Street, Los Banos, California 93635.  Interested persons can pick up applications at the District 

office at 643 “J” Street, Los Banos, California 93635.  Applications must be submitted to the 

District office before 4:00 p.m. on Monday June 10, 2024. 

In accordance with Section 34707.5 of the California Water Code and Section 

1780 of the California Government Code, the remaining members of the Board of Directors of 

the Pacheco Water District intend to appoint a successor director to fill the vacancy on Monday, 

June 17, 2024, at their meeting to be held at 9:00 a.m. in the District’s conference room located 

at 643 “J” Street, Los Banos, California 93635.  The newly appointed director is to serve until 

the next District general election, which is scheduled to be held in November 2024. 

 


